Ross Haddow

From: Monica Bravo <monica@wsco.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 9:11 PM
To: Ross Haddow; DOLLY Agnew

Cc: Kai Andersen; Sebastian Ellefson
Subject: Re: Papa Legba Sidewalk Cafe

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our.organization.

Ross and Dolly,

The Land Use Team of WSCO met on Wednesday, May 24th 2023, and voted to support the sidewalk cafe outdoor
seating at Papa Legbas Bar.

It is noted that La Costa Sports Bar, located one store front away from Papa Legbas, has a similar outdoor sidewalk cafe
set up. We do not believe this will endanger residents in the pedestrian traffic.

If you have further questions please do not hesitate to contact myself or Land Use Chair; Sebastian Ellefson.
In Partnership,

monica@wsco.org or sebastiane@wsco.org




